Shenango Township Economic Development Corporation
May 9, 2024

The Shenango Township Economic Development Corporation held a meeting on Thursday, May 9,
2024, at 5:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Frank Augustine,
Brandon Rishel, and Joseph Pascoe present. Also present were Township Manager Albert Burick Il
and Solicitor, Lou Perrotta.

Present at the Meeting:
No one signed in.

The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag.
Public Comment: None

Old Business:

Lawrence Village Plaza Block Grant Applications:

Application #1 is for the painting done on the former T and M building. Motion by Mr. Pascoe
second by Mr. Augustine to approve $2,098.71. Motion carried.

Application #2 is for Home Plus Storage Painting Project (liquor store down to elbow). Total
$35,138.63 and 25% is $8,784.66. Motion by Mr. Augustine and second by Mr. Pascoe. Motion
carried.

Application #3 is for Wish Development Parcel #9 (center parcel). Total $100,970.73 and 25% is
$25,243.93. Motion by Mr. Pascoe second by Mr. Augustine. Motion carried.

New Business:

Pickleball Association- grand opening of the court is Monday. The resurfacing will be completed,
and the courts will be closed for a few days. Please see a pickleball association member with any
questions you may have and stop into the township building to fill out paperwork to obtain your bag
tag.

Motion by Mr. Augustine second by Mr. Pascoe to adjourn the meeting.
Meeting adjourned at 5:04 p.m.



